
 OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 22nd April  2025 

 
 

CURRICULUM:​
 
English 
We will be focus 
on the story of 
Jack and the 
beanstalk, 
creating story 
maps and 
learning actions. 
 
Maths 
We will be 
looking 
grouping and 
sharing of 
objects and 
values. 
 
Geography 
We will be 
learning 
features of 
towns. 
 
RE 
The children will 
be discussing 
the things they 
do in the week 
and at the 
weekend. 
 
DT 
We will begin 
our topic of 
structures, 
learning 
different types 
and work 
towards making 
a swing.  
 
Forest School 
/ Outdoor 
time 
We will begin 
our work on 
growing fruit 
and vegetables 
 
 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 
School is closed Monday 21st April 2025 - We look forward to seeing you all on 
Tuesday 21st. 
 
Our PE day has moved to Tuesday, with a focus on Athletics. Please ensure all 
clothes are labelled and shoes are well-fitting. 
 
A polite reminder not to stack the tyres and climb inside them before or after school, 
as we have had a number of falls because of this. The children also know that they 
are not allowed to climb the tree. We ask that you support us by reinforcing this 
when in the outdoor area before and after school, for the children’s safety. 
 
Dates for your diary:​
14th May - 1LP class assembly​
18th June - 1S class assembly​
10th July - Nower Wood Trip (information to follow soon) 
 
Snacks:​
Children will need two healthy snacks each day.  
We ask that these are Fruit or Vegetables. ​
Please do not send in chocolate, crisps, snack bars or biscuits. Thank you.  
 
Bottles:​
Bottles should only be filled with water and should be clearly named. Thank you. 
 
Oxford Owl: ​
You can visit Oxford Owl for a variety of ebooks to access for free. 
Click the link - http://oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
Navigate to ‘Oxford Owl for School’ - Click ‘Log in’ - ‘Students’ tab - Enter: 
Username: year1_2024  
Password: boxgrove2024 
 
Free phonics games can be found here: Phonics Play 
A blending game can be found here: Blending Bingo 
An example of a video you could watch to watch: Video  
 
Communication with staff: 
We’re always happy to take a quick message at the door, but please communicate 
via the office with any sensitive or more detailed information and this will be shared 
with us. We will always aim to get back to you as soon as we can, thank you for your 
patience and understanding. 
 
Year 1 team  

 

http://oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/3
https://ictgames.com/mobilePage/bingo/index.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MYjQQpvSdUk

